CiTYy OF NEwW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

April 20, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting the following individuals for confirmation by the City Council as New
Bedford Police Officers.

¢ ‘Turner Ryan
e Victoria Wagner
e Timothy DaCosta

The appointment of these three police officers will help fill current vacant positions and
bring the total New Bedford Police Department manpower complement to 253 officers.

These officers are fully trained, having successfully completed their Police Academy
training. It is my pleasure to recommend their confirmation to you.

ce: Chief Cordeiro
Lt. Rezendes
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New Bedford Police Department

871 Rockdale Avenue, New Bedford, MA 02740
Phone: 508-991-6300 Fax: 508-961-3022

Jonathan F. Mitchell . Joseph C. Cordeiro
Mayor : Chief of Police

Paul . Oliveira
Deputy Chief of Police

March 28, 2017

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell
Municipal Building

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA (02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the department will have three officers graduating who will
be ready to be appointed. _

Ryan, Turner 85 Grant St., New Bedford, Ma. 02740
Wagner, Victora 10 Manomet St., New Bedford, Ma. 02746

DaCosta, Timothy 598 Shawmut Ave., New Bedford, Ma. 02740

The new officers are scheduled to graduate the Plymouth Academy on April 14, 2017. Irespectfully
request that they be sworn in on April 18, 2017 in the Ashley Room at City Hall at a time convenient to
your office.

It is my understanding that it is necessary for you to make the appointments and request confirmation of
said appointments by the City Council. Therefore, please appoint and request confirmation from the City
Council. We are requesting to present them as new members of the Police Department at the City
Council meeting on Thursday April 27th at 7:00 pm.

If you need anyﬂ;m/gfrmner, please, let me know.




